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BULK WATER STATION 
 

WATER OFF NOTICE 
 
 
 
 
Due to upcoming watermain work on the St. Thomas Area Secondary Water 
Supply System, the Bulk Water Station will be required to be taken offline to 
minimize pressure losses in the Township of Southwold’s Drinking Water 
System. 
 
The Bulk Water Station will be turned off on July 11th, 2025 at 6:00 PM. 
 
It is anticipated it will remain off until Saturday July 12th at 8:00 PM. 
 
Check the Township website at www.southwold.ca for the latest updates. 
 
The Township of Southwold apologizes for any inconvenience that this may 
cause. Your cooperation in this matter is greatly appreciated. 
 
 
Thank You 
 
Township of Southwold 
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